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Press Release

Northern Kentucky Cooperative for Educational Services (MKCES)
Board of Directors and Executive Director, Amy Razor, would like
to welcome Dr. Kim Weber as our new Regional Director of
Special Education.

Dr. Weber brings her nearly 14 years of special education
experience, knowledge and leadership to better serve our NKY
region. She has worked in a variety of capacities including,

teacher, administrator and professional learning coach. She

holds a Doctorate of Education in Special Education from the

University of Cincinnati along with a Rank | in Administration

from Xavier University. Additionally, she has a Masters of Arts in
Education from Georgetown College and a Bachelor of Science in Education from the University of
Kentucky. Dr. Weber looks forward to providing professional learning opportunities to build capacity in
teachers and leaders as we connect, grow and serve the region.
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